
School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

IVJS Weekly Bulletin – 26.6.15 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Class 3D Class 3G Class 4C Class 4J Class 5H Class 6RB Class 6RG 

90% 83% 88% 95% 85% 95% 92% 

 

Lates  Class 3D Class 3G Class 4C Class 4J Class 5H Class 6RB Class 6RG 

5 1 1 1 3 9 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning Warriors of the week!  

 

Class 3D = Najam and Ervin 

Class 3G = Eva and Charlie M 

Class 4C = Adelin and Patrick 

Class 4J = Alfie and Ella  

Class 5H = Clara and James 

Class 6RB = Daniel and Julia 

Class 6RG = Bronte and Grace 

 
This week in school… 

Year 3 – Have learnt a lot about drowning prevention this week and have produced 

some great work, including comics based on water safety. 

 

Year 4 – Have loved learning about DRHABC and making their welcome to the beach 

leaflets.  

 

Year 5 – Have really enjoyed learning how to reflect patterns and shapes in 2 lines of 

symmetry this week. 

 

Year 6 – Have learnt about the dangers of water and how to stay safe, including a role 

play rescue session. 

 
 

Sports Class of 

the week:  

All Year 4!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters that have gone out this week: 

E Safety Booklet 

POD Summer Play Scheme Leaflet 

Transition Day (Year 6 only) 

Mr Malone (Years 5 and 6) 

 
Copies of school letters are available on our website 

Chiltern Museum Trip 

Thank you to all the parents who so far have 

contributed to the upcoming trip to the 

Chiltern Museum. To date we have had 

around half of the funds for the trip. The 

trip is open to all Year 3 and Year 5 

students, if your child has not handed in a 

permission slip or you need another letter 

please let us know or download one from our 

website.  

Thank you.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Drowning Prevention Week 

This week has been Drowning Prevention Week at 

IVJS.  

The children have attended Workshops in the school 

and been learning all about the SAFE code and the 

dangers at the beach safety awareness. This is part 

of the Royal Life Saving Society’s week to help 

prevent accidents in water. 

School Opening Times 

Please be aware that as of September, the school 

will open at 8.30am and we will not be able to 

accept children into the school grounds before this 

time. For any children that need to arrive earlier 

than this, Iver Community Childcare run a Breakfast 

Club from 7am that take children from IVJS who 

are walked to our school for 8.30am. For further 

details, please visit 

www.ivercommunity.org  

Gardening Club 

There are still some places available for 

gardening club after school on Wednesdays 

till 4.15pm if anyone would like to join. 

Please ask for a copy of the permission 

letter.  

Sports Day 

This year’s sports day will be held on 

Monday 15th June 2015. The day will 

consist of various activities held during the 

morning. The races will be held in the 

afternoon to which parents are welcome 

to attend. Further information on the event 

will be sent out closer to the time. 

  

Iver Village School Fete 

 Last week was the Iver Village Schools’ Summer Fete 

organised by our friends at FISA. We had some great 

help from some of our Year 6’s who helped man some 

stalls and run the Year 6 games.  

 

Thank you to everyone who came to support the fete 

and who helped and donated making it a great day. 

 

Sponsored Walk 

Enterprise Club would like to thank everyone who 

supported our sponsored walk this year.  We raised an 

amazing £1044.80! 

We would also like to thank a few students in 

particular who raised the highest from their year 

groups: 

Year 3 – Joseph  

Year 4 – Lily 

Year 5 Angelina 

Year 6 – Ella F 

 

Dates for your diaries: 

Date Event 

10th July FISA School Disco 

14th July 
Mr Malone Performance 

(1.30pm) 

15th July Hazard Alley Trip, Year 4 

15th July 
Mr Malone Performance 

(6.30pm) 

17th July Year 6 Chalfont Heights Trip 

21st July Last day of Summer Term 

  

Football and Netball Clubs 

Please note that next week will be the last 

week for both the Football and the Netball 

Clubs. Thank you. 

Our New Website! 

Thanks to our very talented Mr Clifford, we are very 

pleased to announce the launch of our new website! 

You can also now follow us on twitter @IVJS for any 

school updates and news of letters/bulletins. 

Our web address is  

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk   

Thank You to our Year 4 Supply Teachers! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

our two Year 4 Supply Teachers that have taken 

the reins for teaching our Year 4 classes. Miss 

Hill has been offered a full time job in Acton, 

much closer to home and Miss Kerse will be 

moving back to New Zealand later in the year. 

We all wish them the best of luck. 

Congratulations Mrs Herring 

We would like to congratulate and thank our 

Senior Learning Support Assistant, Mrs Herring, 

on 25 years of service here at Iver Village 

Junior School! 

Mr Malone 

Our Year 6’s rehearsals for the end of year 

performance are in full swing with the help of 

the fabulous backing vocals of Year 5! 

 Letters for the tickets have been sent this 

week, copies are available at the main reception 

and on our website. 

Homework club 

This week has been Drowning Prevention 

Week at IVJS.  

The children have attended Workshops in 

the school and been learning all about the 

SAFE code and beach safety awareness 

http://www.ivercommunity.org/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

